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From: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 12:26 PM 
To: tmylwdpo_pd/PLAND <tmylwdpo@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Kiff Kit Fu YIU/PLAND <kkfyiu@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Fw: Further Information - Application No. A/YL-TT/719 
 
 
 
From:
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 12:25 PM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Momo Hei Ching CHOW/PLAND <mhcchow@pland.gov.hk>; Raymond Leung <leungyh@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Further Information - Application No. A/YL-TT/719 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Regarding the captioned application, we would like to clarify that no medium/heavy goods vehicles, 
including container tractors/trailers will be allowed to access the Application Site.   
  
Should you have any queries or require further information, please feel free to contact the 
undersigned at  
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Lo Ming Kong 
Top Bright Consultants Ltd. 

mhcchow
戳記






